
 

      RETURN TO THE RINK-REMINDERS 

MARCH  23, 2022 

 Participants must be wearing a mask to enter the facility. Players can remove their masks prior 
to going on the ice. The mask must stay on in the dressing room.  Bench Staff must always wear 
their masks. 

 All players/bench staff (participants) must upload their vaccination certificates on to our website. 

To download your digital or print QR code, please visit covid-19.ontario.ca/get-proof. Individuals        
can also visit their local library or can call the Provincial Vaccine Contact Centre at 1-833-943-
3900 to have their vaccine certificate mailed to them. You can also visit a Service Ontario centre 
to receive a printed copy. 

 All AP players must be fully vaccinated to participate with the team they are AP’d to. 
 Do not come to the facility if you are experiencing symptoms 
 Teams may enter up to one hour before their ice rental.  Groups are required to leave the 

dressing room no more than 20 minutes after their rental to allow for cleaning prior to the next 
group entering. 

 Players must bring their own labelled water bottle, no sharing of water bottles permitted.  
 No Spitting or rinsing your mouth with water onto the ice or facility floor. 

 If a player or coaching staff have symptoms or a positive covid test, or live with someone who has 
symptoms or a positive covid test, they must follow the Ministry of Health for the Province of 
Ontario Covid 19 Isolation Rules 
 


